
 
 
 
                                                    
 
 
 
SGS2024-25 Circular No.0053 

 

Dear Parent, 

Namaskar! 

“Creativity is thinking up new things. Innovation is doing new things.” —Theodore Levitt 

Theoretical knowledge is valuable for understanding the fundamentals of a topic, but it remains 
ineffective until complemented by hands-on practice, which is essential for true innovation. 

We are thrilled to announce an Industrial visit at Orangewood Research and Advancement Private 
Limited for students of Grades VIII-IX during school hours on 23 October 2024. Orangewood 
Research and Advancement Private Limited is a company incorporated in 16 May 2018 involved in 
research and development, focusing on innovation in specific fields such as technology, healthcare, 
or environmental solutions. This visit aims to enhance students' exposure to research and 
advancement opportunities and inspire future career aspirations.  

● First 30 entries will be considered. 
● Students need to wear a regular school uniform along with their ID Card. 
● The charges for the visit are 500/- and it has to be paid in cash to the class teacher by 10 

October 2024. 
● This visit is purely optional. 

Kindly support and encourage your child to participate in this innovative learning journey. 

 

I, the undersigned, hereby give permission for my child, ___________________ (Name of Student), 
currently enrolled in Grade ___, to attend the school visit at Orangewood Research and 
Advancement Private Limited on 23rd October from 12:00 PM to 1:00 PM. I understand that the 
school authorities will not be held responsible for any untoward incidents that may occur during the 
visit. 

   Yes                                                 No 

                                                                                                                           

         __________________ 

           (Signature of parent) 

 

 


